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After 44 years of practicing Plastic Surgery in
Greenville, I have made the difficult decision to
retire. | plan to continue seeing patients until
December 31st, 2022. I am fortunate that Dr. Brent

Moister with Riverside Plastic Surgery will continue

to care for my patients in the same office and all past

records will remain here. Dr. Moister has been in
this oftice for 9 years and is looking forward to
offering my patients excellent care. [ am very
grateful for the many patients who have allowed me
to be a part of their journey and I will miss you all.
Please feel confident that Dr. Moister and his staff

will provide you with exceptional care. To contact
Dr. Moister's off

ice, please call (864)-478-8748.

Wishing you all the best,
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